
 

  
 

By email: iasc@infrastructure.gov.au  
  
Director  
International Air Services Commission  
GPO Box 630  
CANBERRA ACT 2601  
AUSTRALIA  
  
  
Monday, 12 December 2022  
  
Dear Director,  
  
Indonesia - 28 November 2022  
  
Queensland Airports Limited, owner and operator of Gold Coast Airport, supports Virgin 
Australia’s application to code share with its partner airlines, Qatar Airways and Singapore 
Airlines, on the Indonesia route.  
  
This code sharing arrangement will drive increased connectivity from Gold Coast Airport via 
the soon-to-be-launched Gold Coast-Denpasar service, and onto the wider Singapore 
Airlines and Qatar Airways networks, offering a more seamless experience for travellers.   
  
Permitting this arrangement will also facilitate increased awareness of the Gold Coast to key 
inbound markets, allowing for multi-stop itineraries, and thereby opening up the region to 
greater potential for economic growth.   
  
Yours faithfully,  
  
Abigail Koch  
General Manager Strategic Communications  
  
 


